Pinellas
(ounty

Housing & Community Development

November 6, 2023

Mr. Whit Blanton, FAICP, Executive Director
Pinellas County Planning Council

310 Court Street, 2™ Floor.

Clearwater, Florida 34756

Re: Case No FLU-23-05 — Tier 2 Amendment Review

Dear Mr. Blanton,

On October 31, 2023, the Board of County Commissioners held a public hearing to consider the above
referenced amendment to the Future Land Use Map of Pinellas County, declared an intent to approve, and
authorized transmittal to the Pinellas Planning Council for action to amend the Countywide Future Land
Use Plan as necessary to maintain consistency with said Plan. We anticipate the amendment to be Tier 2.
Attached for Council’s review are the requested application forms and supporting case materials.

Please schedule the attached amendment(s) at the earliest convenient time for review by the Council and
notify us as to the hearing date. If you need additional information regarding our request, please feel free
to call me at 727-464-5638.

Scott Swearengen, AICP
Long Range Planning Manager
Pinellas County Housing and Community Development
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